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From: Arlene Goss 
Sent: Tuesday, 16 August 2016 10:33 a.m.
To: 'loretta@westacottheights.co.nz'
Subject: Response to your request for information
 
16-Aug-2016
 
Loretta Richardson
Director
Krenford Holdings Limited
RPR Properties Limited
 
Dear Ms Richardson,
 
Official information request for DCC response to Angela Ruske.
 
I refer to your official information request dated 10-August-2016 for the DCC response
 to the letter from Angela Ruske, of Keep Halfway Bush Semi Rural Inc, dated 21-June-
2016.
 
The information you have requested is attached.
 
If you wish to discuss this further with us, please feel free to contact myself and I can
 put you in touch with the best person to answer your questions.
 
Yours sincerely
Arlene Goss
 
Arlene Goss
Governance Support Officer
Dunedin City Council
 
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand
Telephone:  03 477 4000
Email: Arlene.Goss@dcc.govt.nz
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